AMEMDMENT # 2

In the General Requirements document by Morrow Engineering Ltd. There was a miss print on
page 2.

In two different spots it states one of the existing tanks is 59,750L.

It should read 25,000L.

Please also note that the drawings were not included in the original package and are now
attached to this posting.



